
 
Basketball Coaches Association of Tennessee 

Fall Clinic 2024 
Vendor Application 

 
The Basketball Coaches Association of Tennessee will host its 18th Annual Coaches Clinic, Sept. 20-21, 2024 in 

Franklin, TN.  Last year’s clinic was a huge success with well over 400 basketball coaches from the state of 

Tennessee and many from surrounding states. 

Once again, BCAT will allow for vendors to set up displays at the clinic.  The clinic will be held this year at the 

Franklin High School in Franklin, Tn. and located 15 minutes from downtown Nashville and 25 minutes to 

Nashville International Airport. Vendor fees are $350 for one booth to display business products.  A minimum 

fee of $750 for 15-20 minutes of speaking time based on a first come first serve basis (space is limited.) 

 

Company Name:________________________________________________________________ 

Street Address:_________________________________________________________________ 

City:__________________________________________________ State:_______________ 

Zip Code:_________________________________________________ 

Contact Person:_________________________________________________________________ 

Phone:____________________________________________ 

Email:_________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Make checks payable to: Basketball Coaches Association of Tennessee 

Mail checks and registration form to:                                       BCAT 

         P.O. Box 6306 

       Sparta, TN 38583 

BCAT is a 501C-3 Tax Exempt Organization EIN # 81-3675297 

Questions may be directed to:       Tim Halford (901) 494-6490      Bobby Luna (615) 351-5967   

                        Bruce Slatten (931) 256-007 


